BRAUNTON PARISH COUNCIL
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Minutes of the Property Committee meeting held in the Council Chamber at

5.00pm Monday 17 February 2014

	Present
	Cllr Spear in the Chair, Mrs Shapland, Mrs Spear, Mrs Blackmore, Lord, and Mrs Chesters.



	PR/17/2013/14
	Receive Apologies


	Received from Cllr Mrs Smith. 



	PR/18/2013/14


	Declarations of Interest


	None received.



	PR/19/2013/14
	Minutes
	The minutes of the Property meeting held on 30 September 2013 were approved as a correct record and signed by the Chairman.

(N/C)



	PR/20/2013/14
	Parish Hall Exit Fire Doors


	Members considered quotations received from Mark Warner Carpenter, Scott Wilton Carpenter, Joiner and Building Services and M & J Irwin Carpenters and Building Contractors.

RECOMMENDED: That the Committee appoints Scott Wilton, Carpenter, Joiner and Building Services to carry out the works to replace the threshold on the fire doors left side of the stage at a cost of £260.00.

 (N/C)



	PR/21/2013/14


	Committee Four-Year Development Plan


	The Committee reviewed its four-year development plan.

The Committee requested that quotes are obtained for works that are due to be completed in Year 4.

Cllr Mrs Chesters reported that some of the bus shelters were in a poor state of repair, overgrown with vegetation and could do with a clean. (Report attached).

RECOMMENDED: We contact Fernbank the contractors, and ask them to look at these issues.

The Committee requested that a complete list of all our shelters is obtained. 

The Committee requested the Assistant Parish Clerk to contact Diana Hill at North Devon Council and inquire if they have any bus shelters in Braunton and if so supply a list.

Cllr Spear thanked Cllr Mrs Chesters for her report.



	
	
	


	
	The meeting closed at 6.17p.m.

………………………………………Chairman
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